" There has been recent concerning news regarding health
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iIssues associated with vape products. Although it not yet
definitive, the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
(CDC) and the FDA suspect that inhaled Vitamin E
acetate (tocopheryl acetate) is the cause. Vitamin E
acetate is often added to cannabis oils in vape cartridges.
Summit does NOT use Vitamin E acetate in any of our
vape products.

Regarding vape hardware: Summit uses Jupiter LLC
products, and they have issued the following statement:
“...Jupiter would like to state our ongoing commitment to
consumer safety and the highest level manufacturing
processes. We want to reassure you that all Jupiter
products adhere to the highest standards of quality and
reliability in the industry. Our vaporization hardware is
manufactured with CCELL technology and our suppliers
follow all 1ISO and GMP guidelines...hardware is
manufactured using medical and food grade materials.
Hardware components pass stringent testing, including
evaluations for heavy metals. Consumer safety and
product satisfaction are, and always will be, our guiding
principle...”

Summit always has been and will continue to be diligent
and dedicated to being a reliable, trusted provider,
offering all patients safe, top quality medicine, products,
and services.
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